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December Anniversaries
Lawrence Leete 23 years   

Matthew Kelly 10 years   

Allen McGehee 8 years

The Milford Bank is excited to debut our free 
¢entsible Kid$ mobile app! Similar to our quar-
terly newsletter, the new ¢entsible Kid$ mobile 
app teaches children good saving and spending 
habits, encourages giving to others, and provides 
math skills practice.

Kids pick up on the latest trends in a heartbeat and 
smart financial skills are learned and practiced. 
That’s why The Milford Bank is providing this fun 
educational app at no charge to our community. 
With the new ¢entsible Kid$ mobile app kids can:

•  Play in-app games that teach financial                     
   knowledge and skills.
•  Track spending, saving and giving goals on        
   the app.
•  Create a positive family conversation around                        
   money.

¢entsible Kid$ is safe to use and tracks money   
virtually (the app does not connect to accounts at The Milford Bank).

¢entsible Kid$ is available for Apple devices from the App Store, and Android devices through Google Play.   Down-
load today to help the kids in your life #knowmoney!

Holiday Hours
12/24: (Christmas Eve): All Offices will close at 3 pm.

12/25: (Christmas Day): All Offices will be closed.

12/31: (New Year’s Eve): All Offices will close at 3 pm.

1/1/2020: (New Year’s Day): All Offices will be closed

Mobile App 



TMB’s “Winter Wonderland” 

The Milford Bank Donates 
$20,000 to Milford’s  Veteran 

Groups

The Milford Bank was honored to present a dona-
tion in the amount of $20,000 to Milford’s Veteran 
Groups. The donation was a result of our annual 
Milford Moves 5K race in which The Bank and 
Colony Grill teamed up to host a 5K run/walk that 
benefitted the Milford chapters of the VFW, VVA, 
DAV and American Legion. 

The donation was 
presented during the 
City of Milford’s Vet-
erans Day parade. 
Along with the check 
presentation, TMB 
security and facilities 
staff member and U.S. 
Navy Veteran  Peter 
Berube also took part 
in a wreath laying cer-
emony for our fallen soldiers and The Bank was 
presented with a plaque in thanks for its support.

The Milford Bank staff was pleased to present a donation in 
the amount of $31,000 to Milford’s Food 2 Kids Program. The 
donation was a result of our combined efforts of obtaining 
donations throughout the various TMB offices and depart-
ments, along with our Tip a Teller event at Gusto’s Restau-
rant in which bank employees served as the wait staff for 
diners who purchased tickets for a three course, prix fixe 
dinner. 

The Milford Bank Donates $31,000 
to Milford’s  Food 2 Kids Program

On November 29th, The Mil-
ford Bank held the 4th annual 
Winter Wonderland in the 
Milford Green at our Main Of-
fice. Coinciding with the City 
of Milford’s Tree Lighting, the 
free community and family 
friendly event gave attendees 
the opportunity to pose with 
Beauty and the Beast, enjoy 
carolers and live performanc-
es, create crafts and get their 
faces painted. We would also like to extend our thanks to Ni-
cole Sakora, 24/7 Entertainment and Hatter & Tatter for their 
support and assistance. We hope to see you again for our 5th 
Annual Winter Wonderland event next year.  TMB employee & U.S. Navy Veteran Peter Berube (center) partici-

pates in a wreath laying ceremony during Veterans Day weekend. 


